
MINUTES OF 

CITY COMMISSION MEETING 

TUESDAY, MAY 27, 2014, 5:30 P.M. 

CITY HALL, PIGEON FORGE, TENNESSEE 
 
 

Mayor Wear called the meeting to order with the following in attendance: Vice Mayor 
McClure, Commissioner Brackins, Commissioner Ogle, Commissioner Reagan, City Manager 
Teaster, City Recorder Clabo, City Attorney Gass, members of the press and interested citizens. 

 
Mayor Wear opened the meeting and Vice Mayor McClure led in the pledge of allegiance.  
 

REGULAR MEETING 

 

 The minutes were unanimously approved following motion by Commissioner Brackins and 
second to motion by Vice Mayor McClure. 

 
Mayor Wear asked if there were any comments from citizens. 

 
 Pam Smith invited commissioners to the next Pigeon Forge Hospitality Association 
meeting June 12, 2014. 
 

No other comments were received. 
 
 The authorization for the payment of bills was presented for approval. On a motion by Vice 
Mayor McClure, second by Commissioner Ogle, it was unanimously approved to accept the bills as 
presented. 
 

Old Business 

 

There was no old business.  
 

New Business 

 
Discussion and consideration of an agreement with Parsons Brinckerhoff, Inc. for the 

architectural and engineering services for the new trolley center project was presented for 
approval. Mass Transit Director Marine presented and noted that four proposals had been 
received. Motion was made by Vice Mayor McClure and seconded by Commissioner Brackins. It 
was mentioned how important it was to keep with the theme of the LeConte Center. Following a 
friendly amendment to include language that the building be designed with theme of LeConte 
Center by Vice Mayor McClure, second by Commissioner Brackins, it was unanimously approved 
to accept the request as presented. 

 
Manager’s report included the following: 

 
1. There will be a beer board meeting on Wednesday May 28, 2014 at 11:00 a.m. in the 

council room at City Hall. 
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2. Would like to have a work session June 4, 2014 at 1:30 p.m.  
 
3. Would also like to have a work session June 11, 2014 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Mayor Wear asked for comments from the board. 
 
Commissioner Reagan asked again about what could be done to improve safety on River 

Road from traffic accidents. 
 
Having no other comments received, the meeting was duly adjourned at 5:45 p.m. 
 
 

     APPROVED: ______________________ 
         MAYOR 
 
 
ATTEST: _________________________ 
               CITY RECORDER 


